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National Influenza Vaccination Week 
National Influenza Vaccination Week (December 5-9, 2022) is an opportunity to remind your patients and 
your patients' parents/guardians, for children 6 months to 17 years of age, about the importance of the 
flu vaccine. 

As people begin to gather in larger groups for holiday parties, it is more important than ever for patients 
to protect themselves and their loved ones.  

For more information on immunizations and other preventive health guidelines, see the Preventive 
Health Guidelines page of the Provider Resource Center under EDUCATION/MANUALS. 
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